

Dear Friends,

We thank God for you!

This past December your generosity provided more than 3,629 children with gifts. We have come a long way from 1988 when we were able to help 187 children.

Thank you for all of your support. We would love to have you at one of our upcoming events and be sure to scroll down to watch a short video highlighting some of the impact we made in 2019.

Special thank to Jeff Heisner for highlighting our organization on the blog for the Michigan District. Be sure to check it out and view the great video at the bottom of the story. Thanks to everyone who made this possible. Click here to view the article.

God Bless Patti

Upcoming Events

Family Feud-February 8th

Join us at Lutheran High School North in Macomb for a great night of fun and prizes!



Admission is only \$15 and all event proceeds support partnering ministries like ours.

Download the Flyer

Learn More

Prayer for the City- February 16th

Join us on February 16th at Faith Lutheran Church in Troy for our Prayer for the City.



We are inviting all to join together as PRAYER WARRIORS for GOD'S KINGDOM!

Download the Flyer

RSVP

2019 Year In Review

2019 Highlight Video

Thank you for helping us shine the

light of God on so many children.

This video highlights a few of our successes, not including the amazing impact we have had at East Bethlehem in Detroit.

In 2019 East Bethlehem had 28 baptisms! What an amazing impact God has had. We appreciate being part of His plan for this amazing church.

Click here to see the revitalization.



Watch our Year In Review Highlights

Ways to Help







www.giftsforallgodschildren.org

